Circular No.: 18-109
Date

:
11 June 2018
To

:
ALL RESIDENTS
Subject   
:
BALCONY FLOODING
Dear Unit Owners,

Flooding on balconies is a regular occurrence especially during rainy days.  Please be advised that we have a number of recorded balcony unit’s that gets flooded because of the heavy rains  in the past years and the water stays for days, enters the unit and damages the wood planks, the FDAS and the ceiling of the unit underneath.
In observance of the rainy season safety measures to prevent any untoward incidents and to protect your unit and other unit’s as well of unprecedented  incidents, please observe the following to  minimize the risk of water damage at this time of year;

1.       Check your balcony drains, make sure it is clear. The wind pushes litters that are thrown down toward the building and onto balconies.  If these drains become clogged, water has nowhere to go, but into your unit. This type of water damage may or may not be covered by your home (contents) insurance policy. Check to make sure you have the broadest type of coverage available.
 
2.       Put away items that could be damaged by wind. Not only rain, but wind, too, can cause damage in rainy season. Make sure anything that can be blown away, is put away. Items on your balcony could blow away in a strong wind and may blow right through your sliding glass doors. Or even worse, it could be blown off your balcony causing injury to another person or damage to their property. Your home insurance policy should cover windstorms, but make sure it provides liability insurance as well, to protect you in the event of unintentional damage to third parties.
Most important, make sure you have the best home insurance coverage available. Don’t forget about coverage for additional living expenses. This will cover your extra expenses should you need to move out of your home while repairs are being done. Most home insurance policies cover this automatically after an insured loss occurs.  Water damage can have a devastating impact on homes, you need to do whatever you can to protect your home from water damage.
Community living in a high rise Tower has many benefits, but it also relies heavily on a sense of responsibility from each and every unit owner/tenant to respect the safety and space of all others who are sharing it with them. We are sure that the very cooperative spirit which we have encountered in all our dealings with residents will be reflected in the adherence of these common courtesies.

Please let us all be safe and do not throw things off the balconies.
THESS M. FLORES
Head Property Manager

